EHE 75/ LICENSING SECTION
RECEIVED

Licensing Section,
Herefordshire Council,
Blueschool House,
P.O. Box 233,
Hereford, TO:

U4 5P 2015

HRI1 27B.
2", September, 2015.
Dear Sir ,

Re. Application from Golden Galleon Fish and Chip Shop, 61 Commercial Road,
Hereford, HR1 2BP regarding the extension of operating hours.

Once again, we have to write a letter to object to the latest in a number of applications
that has the plainly obvious potential to make worse the public nuisance already
existing in the busiest and noisiest area of Commercial Road where we live.

mmmself has been suffering from
acute health problems Tor more than two years that have involved two admissions to

hospital, the most recent being last week.

We already have continuous noise problems from drunken late-night revellers every
weekend, sometimes until after 5.00 in the morning, as happened last weekend.

Added to this is the operation of taxi ranks on both sides of the road_
_ at the same time, plus motorised road sweepers

operating between the hours of 5.00 a.m. and 6.00 a.m. cleaning up the rubbish left
behind by the public.

We have always accepted that there would be activity in the street outside during an
evening up to midnight, but it is this persistent erosion of what most people would
regard as the reasonable time to enjoy a night’s sleep which is causing us both, as two
council taxpayers, to be constantly on edge, to lose sleep and to be increasingly
unable to carry on business to the best of our ability.

We can only hope that you will make the right decision and reject this application.

Yours faithfully,








